Oct 01, 2020

Dear Mayor Bain and Council Members,

Please accept this letter as a formal request to extend the existing building permit (Lakeshore
Retirement Home) for 9 months at no additional cost. Due the current conditions of COVID-19
the finalizing of the project has met with some delays.

Thank you in advance for your time

Stay safe
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